CITY oF

PORT LAVACA
POLICE DEPARTMENT

To: City Secretary Mandy Grant

From: Chief Colin Rangnow

Date: August 24, 2023

Subject: Agenda Item: Street Closure National Night Out

The Port Lavaca Police Department requests approval from City Council of the City of Port Lavaca to
temporary close the 100 blk of E Railroad from 200 N Virgina to 200 N Colorado for the annual National
Night Out Celebration to be held at the Port Lavaca Police Department located at 201 N Colorado, on
Tuesday, October 3, 2023 from 6 pm to 8 pm. The road closure would start an hour before the event (5
p.m.) and would open shortly after the event concludes.

Chief Colin R ow

Port Lavaca Police Department
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